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‘Have you downloaded the Parent 

Hub and Parent Pay Apps? 

Receive a new school sweatshirt 

if you do. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Important dates 

We return back to school on  

MONDAY 4th JANUARY 2021 – 8:30am. 

 

Change of INSET day – We will now be closed on  

Monday 22nd February 2021, instead on Monday 7th June. 

 

Thank you very much to all of our parents and carers. This has 

been a very difficult term but you have supported the school and 

our enforced changes without complaining – even if you had to 

walk a little bit further to get into school each day. 

We will continue to teach your wonderful children after the 

holidays, keeping them safe, and giving them the experiences 

that they deserve. They are a credit to you all! 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Today is the day that we say goodbye and farewell to Mrs 

Blagden. Mrs Blagden has decided to retire from teaching 

to take up a new challenge in her life. 

 

Mrs Blagden has worked at St. Ann’s for over 13 years. 

She has been a dedicated colleague who has gone the 

‘extra mile’ for hundreds of pupils.  

 

Many  pupils who return to school, mention Mrs Blagden 

helping them with their reading and also her beautiful 

singing voice. Farewell – you will be missed. 
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Christmas Show 
For the final three weeks of term, the whole 

school has worked on a project in order to 

answer the question ‘How  do we celebrate?’  

 

It has included many parts of the school 

curriculum for each year group and 

culminated in a whole school show. 

 

Each class had to contribute to the show and 

they focussed on answering the question - 

‘How is Christmas  celebrated around the 

world?’ 

You can watch the show if you click on the 

link below or type it into your internet 

browser. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4A
tM5jiQg_R6jAi7gQxtkQ/ 
(This is a private St. Ann’s Youtube 
channel.) 

Goodbye, farewell and 
good luck on the next 
chapter in your life Mrs 

Blagden. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4AtM5jiQg_R6jAi7gQxtkQ/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4AtM5jiQg_R6jAi7gQxtkQ/

